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Dear Parents and Carers
P4 Visit to the National Gallery

On Thursday 14™ June our Primary 4‘s will have the opportunity to visit the Scottish National
Gallery on the Mound to take part in an Artist led, Workshops on storytelling, theatre and
puppetry. We have been very lucky to have been given the opportunity to take part in one of
only twelve of these workshops taking Place at the National Gallery.

The children will travel by coach, leaving St Mary’s at 9.45 and returning for 2.45 pm.

Your child will require a snack and a packed lunch on the day. Packed lunches will be provided
for children entitled to free school meals.

We already hold your permission for your child to go on out-of-school visits. If any contact
numbers or medical factors have changed please let us know by completing the tear-off slip

below.

If you are able to help with this trip please complete the form below and we will contact you if
your help is required.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Fiona Macaulay
Acting Deputy Head Teacher

P4 Visit to the National Gallery
PUPIL'S NAME ..ottt ettt sttt st s e s ClaSS... et e
Alterations to medical/emergency details .........ccccevvevecveeveeeieriece et ettt ettt

| am able to accompany this trip  Yes/No

These details will be used for the purposes of this event only and destroyed. Any Permanent changes to Emergency contacts
should be put in writing and sent to the School Office
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